GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FARNCOMBE INITIATIVE PUBLIC MEETING

A public meeting of the Farncombe Initiative will be held on Thursday, 26 February 2015 at 8.00pm at St.
John's Church Hall, Farncombe.

All are invited to come along to learn about initiatives that have taken place in Farncombe and to take
the opportunity to come forward with new ideas or volunteer time to help make these a reality.
Refreshments will be served.

The Farncombe Initiative is a group of volunteers, whose many projects to improve Farncombe village
include enhancements of the street scene, the most recent of which was a new Farncombe sign,
minimising empty shops and engagement with businesses. These projects all resulted from a public
meeting held in Farncombe in 2013. At that time, many residents expressed their joy at living in the
village and felt that improvements to the local environment would better reflect their strong sense of
community. The Initiative welcomes more members and ideas for possible projects and anyone with an
idea or interested in joining is welcome to attend the public meeting. Alternatively if you are unable to
attend the meeting please contact Suzie Gortler at projects@godalming-tc.gov.uk

Ends

For more information on this release or for images, please contact:
Suzie Gortler - Godalming Projects Coordinator

rojects@godalming-tc.qov.uk
T: 01483 523575

Release Date: 13 February 2015

Notes to Editors: Farncombe Initiative is supported by Surrey County Council, Waverley Borough Council and
Godalming Town Council. The Farncombe Initiative meetings are held once a month.
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